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I'm not sure how it is already December.  Like Ms. Schermerhorn once told me, it's like sands in
the hour glass, time just seems to speed up at the end of each year.  With just a couple of

weeks of school before we head into our winter break, here are this month's possible library
topics.  Plus you can check out Mrs. Bryant's Weekly Newsletter for upcoming read alouds.

NATIONAL LETTER
WRITING DAY

HOUR OF CODE

NOBEL PRIZE DAY

WINTER HOLIDAYS


